{381 ] Republic of the Philippines
4"t DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY

INVITATION TO COMMENT ON THE DRAFT DEPARTMENT CIRCULAR ON THE
GUIDELINES ON BIOFUEL BLEND IMPLEMENTATION

Notice is hereby given to all parties to comment on the draft Department Circular on the
Guidelines on Biofuel Blend Implementation

All comments and suggestions must be received on or before January 10, 2024. Any proposed
change to the specifications must be supported with technical explanation / justification and

emailed to tcppa.oismd@doe.gov.ph.

Very truly yours,

Atty RINO E. ABAD
Director-Oil Industry Management Bureau
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